
 
 
 

 
March 30, 2020 

 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
Many locations throughout the World are implementing orders, including “stay-at-home” 
orders, to slow the spread of COVID-19. Although these orders have often directed non-
essential businesses to close their physical workplaces and facilities to workers, customers and 
the public, these orders have also urged businesses that provide essential services to continue 
operations during the current state of emergency. As a “Critical Manufacturer” under 
California’s Executive Order N-33-20 Kurz Instruments is allowed to continue operations within 
the guidelines restricting business activity during the spread of the novel coronavirus.   
 
Kurz has implemented comprehensive sanitary/personal protective equipment measures to 
assure the health of our team members and to prevent the spread of the coronavirus amongst 
our employees and community. 
 
We hope that you, your employees and your families remain well and that we thank you for 
your continued support of our ongoing operations. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Daniel Kurz 
Daniel Kurz 
President 
 
 
 


